
 
 
Monday, December 24, 2007 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with great privilege that I write to you in recommendation of  Frank 
Haney III.  I have known Frank for the past 15 years as he is my husband’s 
cousin.  Most recently in May of 2007, Frank has become our 8 year old 
son’s drum teacher.  
 
Frank is one of the most motivated, determined, goal orineted and driven 
people that I know.  This is most obviously evident in Frank’s willingness to 
take on many new challenges.  His enthusiasm and energy to conquer the 
training involved in completing his first triathlon was quite impressive to 
watch.   
 
Frank’s energy and enthusiasm for his passion, playing drums, carries over 
into his job as instructor for kids of all ages.  Our son Logan respects Frank 
to no end and views him as an example of the type of person one would 
want to surround himself with.  It is with great honesty that our family 
believes Frank’s example helped with the recent award our son Logan 
received at school, The Jack Frank’s Award.  It is an award for being a 
positive example to others!!  Frank’s constant encouragement and positive 
attitude have boosted our child’s self-esteem through learning how to play 
drums, and it most certainly is carrying over into his school work. 
 
It is with great pleasure that I recommend Frank Haney to you.  His 
responsibility factor is top notch and his dependability is bar none. 
 
If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sue Andersen 
(847)497-3905 
 
 


